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IMPORTANT NOTICE —~——

Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2024

To: All Independent Living Residents
From: Kim Buchholz, RCS Administrator

Re: Emergency Campus Water Shut Down:
Wed. Dec. 18 10:00 A.M.

As many of you may know, on Monday this week, water began seeping
up through our internal driveway between the Plaza and Court buildings.
We've now identified the leak as being in one of our main water lines
that run up and down the driveway.

Repairs require shutting down the water pressure to this line, excavating
around the leak, repairing the pipe, then backfilling and sealing the
repair.

Today (Tuesday), several teams spent most of the day unsuccessfully
attempting to isolate the line around this break by closing a variety of
different valves along the driveway. Since this initial effort didn’t work,
we now need to go to the next level which is to progressively isolate
additional valves further from the leak until the water stops coming
through the pavement.

This means we all need to plan for a major campuswide water
shutdown on Wednesday, Dec. 18 starting at 10:00 a.m. and lasting






Thanks for your patience and understanding while we all make
adjustments for the day!






